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House Committee on Redistricting will Hold 

Additional Meeting for Organizations to Testify 

SALEM, Ore. — The House Committee on Redistricting has announced that they will hold an additional 

hearing for organizations to sign up to testify on the impacts of redistricting tomorrow from 5:30- 7:15 

pm. “This hearing will be an opportunity for organizations who did not get to testify during committee 

last week,” said State Representative Andrea Salinas (D – Lake Oswego). “Hearing from a wide range of 

voices will help the Committee to create a more equitable plan for redistricting Oregon.” 

Organizations that would like to sign up to testify can do so here: 

https://survey.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3NOhjq4Pj2MT6M6.  
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